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I support this bill. It is unbelievable that the Governor has been allowed to declare 

and extend a state of emergency on an indefinite basis for two years without 

legislative oversight, providing the "justification" for the broad restrictions on our 

liberty that Oregonians have experienced during this time. From government by the 

people to government by bureaucratic edict. We cannot allow this to continue (indeed 

it has gone on far too long). Please support this bill and make sure this never 

happens again.  


